August 17th, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian:

All schools are participating in the School Breakfast Program for the current school year 2022-2023 **Breakfast will be available to all students at no charge at all SBCSC locations**.

Studies have shown that children who eat breakfast perform better in school. By providing breakfast to all children at no charge, we are hoping to create a better learning environment for our students.

The school breakfast that we serve follows U.S. Department of Agriculture guidelines for healthy school meals. The Universal Breakfast Program cannot succeed without your support; please encourage your children to participate in the school breakfast!

You can access both breakfast and lunch menus including nutrition and allergen information via Nutrislice which is available online and through smartphones! Download the free Nutrislice App from the App Store (iOS) or Google Play (Android) and search for your menus or find them on the web at **sb.nutrislice.com**.

Additionally, please see the reverse side of this letter for more information regarding what is offered for school lunch.

If you have, any questions about the program please feel free to contact us at 517-393-6060.

Sincerely,

Tanera Winters Resident District Manager Chartwells K12 in partnership with South Bend Community School Corporation

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

